


Comment:An attractive magnolia is listed in the front garden for replacement 
as it will have to be removed for the construction. The inevitable removal 
of the privet hedges that mark the front boundary is not mentioned . These 
hedges are intrinsic to the Willett garden suburb original design and must 
also be replaced .Francoise Findleyfor BCAAC 
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